
The Washoe County Public Defender’s Office is accepting applications for the 

position of Deputy Public Defender in the Criminal Division. Attorneys in the 

Criminal Division represent clients at all stages of criminal proceedings with an 

emphasis on holistic defense. Successful candidates will have clearly demonstrated 

an aptitude for excellence in criminal defense practice, a commitment to the 

representation of indigent accused persons, a reputation for personal integrity, and 

the ability to work cooperatively in a team environment. Prior experience and 

demonstrated interests in criminal defense and/or serving vulnerable populations is 

preferred but not required. The Washoe County Public Defender’s Office offers 

competitive salary and benefits in the public service sector in Northern Nevada. To 

apply, please submit a letter of interest and resume to Carinne Glines, Law Office 

Coordinator, at cglines@washoecounty.gov. 


